

Freeman Avenue, Luton, Bedfordshire

LU3 4BL Tel: 01582 617500

Email: office@bramingham.net

Website www.bramingham.net Headteacher: Sharon Flowers

## Meeting individual needs...to the best of our ability.

1st October 2018

Dear Parents,

## **SWIMMING LESSONS - Owls**

As you are aware, all children in Year 3 attend swimming lessons every other Friday throughout the year. By this half term, your child will have had an additional swimming session (4 sessions in total – with the fourth session taking place on 19<sup>th</sup> October).

We would appreciate it if you could send in the additional £3.56 to cover the cost for the extra swimming lesson. Sorry about the odd amount but we have to make sure we charge the exact amount it costs us. As you will know, we cover the cost of the minibus.

Furthermore, a swimming letter will be going out this week which will include information for next half term.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Flowers Headteacher











